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Strategic Commissioning Partnerships Update 

 
Torbay Strategic Partnership – 17 March 2011 

 
1. Background 
 
1.1 In line with the governance arrangements agreed by TSP with regard to the four 

Strategic Commissioning Partnerships (SCPs), the minutes of SCPs meetings 
are to be presented to TSP.  The minutes of the meeting of the Children’s Trust 
Commissioning Board (Learning & Skills for the Future) is set out in Appendix 1 
to this report.   

 
1.2 Regular reporting also creates a system for SCPs to present recommendations 

requiring a TSP decision.  There are no specific recommendations arising from 
the meetings of the SCPs. 

 
1.3 A review of commissioning has been undertaken and the only SCP continuing to 

meet is the Children’s Trust Commissioning Board (Learning & Skills for the 
Future). 

 
2. Relationship to Community Plan 
 
2.1 All quadrants of the wheel, their outcomes and targets. 
 
3. Recommendation(s) 
 
3.1 That the minutes of meetings of the Children’s Trust Commissioning Board 

(Learning & Skills for the Future) set out in Appendix 1 are noted, in line 
with agreed governance arrangements. 

 
 
Appendices 
 
Appendix 1 Minutes of Children’s Trust Commissioning Board (Learning & Skills 

for the Future) – 20 January 2011 
 
 
Contact Officer: Teresa Buckley 
Representing: Torbay Council 
Telephone no.  01803 207013 


